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A look at our final month: 
Bible:  
This month, we will finish off learning about the life of Paul. 
Math: 
Counting to 100 by 1s and 10s. We will also review recognizing numbers 0-10. 
Math Stations:  1.  Ways to show number 10 

2. Making math sentences to 10   
        3. Creating patterns using 2 or 3 elements 
Centres: 
1. Writing: Journals   2. Reading: My Hat reader   3. Word Work: CVC word practice 
We will spend time reviewing our “popcorn words” and all of the letters & sounds of the 
alphabet. 
Printing: 
We will continue to practice printing our first and last names, numbers to 10 and the 
upper and lower case letters of the alphabet. 
Unit Studies: The World Around Me 
We will take a closer look at our wonderful country – Canada!   
 
 

This is our final Kindernews for the year! I would personally like to thank you for all your support 
and encouragement these past ten months. It has been such a blessing to teach all of your children! 
My prayers will go with each one of them as they continue their school journey learning about 
God’s amazing world! 



  

 
 

               
      
   
      
  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Blessings! 
Leah Klassen 
klassenl@calvinchristian.mb.ca 

Library Books 
Our last library class where children will be able to check out 
books is Monday, June 3rd. Please try to return all library books by 
Friday, June 14th as the library staff needs to do inventory.  

 

We celebrate three birthdays in June: 
Happy Birthday to 

 
Ronan 

Maurizio 
Logan 

 
 

June	Memory	Work	
	
“Do	to	others	as	you	want	them	to	

do	to	you.”	
Luke	6:31	

Important Dates & Reminders: 
*Farm Field trip is June 5th  
*Our Friday to attend school this month is:   
June 14th and this day is EARLY DISMISSAL as 
well. The children will be ready to go at 2:05pm. 
*Spiritual Emphasis Week: June 11-14th  
*Field Day is June 19th  
*Our final day of classes is Wednesday, June 26th 

and we will have a class party that day! I will send 
out link to sign up for snacks closer to the date. 
*We strongly encourage wearing runners and 
socks to school, not sandals, for safety and comfort 
reasons. Thank you!!  
 

Field Day 
This year the KA class gets to participate in Field Day on 
Wednesday, June 19th (rain date: June 24th). Please make sure 
your child is wearing sunscreen and a hat and bring a water 
bottle! *Check the school wide newsletter THE LINK if you’d like to 
volunteer to help run a station that day. 


